
              Valley Central Scholarship Council, Inc 

1175 State Route 17K, Montgomery, NY 12549 

2022 
 
Dear Manager, 
 
I am contacting you on behalf of the Valley Central Scholarship Council, a not-for-profit volunteer organization 
which raises money for the purpose of providing scholarships to graduating seniors in our school district.  Since its 
inception in 1964, the Council has awarded over $1 million in scholarships to graduating VC Seniors.  
 
We are asking if your business would be willing to sponsor our upcoming Duck Derby which will take place 
September 24, 2022 to be held in the Village of Montgomery.  Your donation is Tax-deductible (22-2145185) and 
will go directly towards the grand prize. In exchange for your donation the Valley Central Scholarship Council will 
be pleased to recognize you in the following manner:  
 

Level Dollar Amount You Will Receive 
Platinum $300.00 and above Name on banner at all VCSC events for  the 21/22 school year, flyer and 

community thanks page 
Gold $200.00 Name on banner at event, flyer and community thanks page 
Silver $100.00 Name on flyer and community thanks page 
Bronze $50.00 Name on community thanks page 

 
It is through your participation that we are able to make a significant difference in the lives of Valley Central 
Seniors by realizing their dreams as they go on to pursue higher education.  
 
For more information on how your donation could help make a difference, we invite you to visit our Facebook Page.  
If you should have any questions regarding donations please feel free to contact Kim Fragale 914-204-1492 or 
Darlene Provino 845-234-7823 or email administrator@vcsc1964.com.  Thank you in advance for considering this 
request. 
 
Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support. 

Sincerely, 
 
Kim Fragale 
President, Valley Central Scholarship Council 
Darlene Provino 
Vice President Fund Raising 
 
 

Name of Sponsor  

Street Address  

City  State  Zip  Phone  

Contact Email  

Sponsor Amount  Signature  

 


